
RKB/tp 

 

27 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

WINK – Relationships & Sex Education (RSE) – Thursday 18 May 2023 

VIRTUAL EVENT – please see links below 

 

Every year Wildern holds a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern, 

Interactive Nights of Knowledge).  Our WINK event this month will be live streamed via YouTube 

and will share information on the mandatory government guidance of what schools must cover in 

relation to RSE (Relationships & Sex Education), and is part of our consultation with parents about 

this. 

 

The event will outline what is taught throughout the five year Education for Life (EL) curriculum 

and how the statutory requirements of RSE are delivered within this, with a follow up consultation 

survey. 

  

The evening will be hosted as a virtual event and will begin at 6:00pm on the Wildern Broadcasting 

Channel HERE.  

 

You will also be able to access this event from the stated time via the link on the WINK area of 

our school website HERE 

 

We do hope you can tune in and take part in this broadcast.  It can be watched or played back at 

any time following this event through the link above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Burden 

Subject Leader – Education for Life 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZQwZqcBc6Xbk7Q-a1h915A
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZQwZqcBc6Xbk7Q-a1h915A
https://www.wildern.org/information/wink-202223/

